
 

 
 
 

 

Vape/E-Cig Awareness 
 
 
 
Greetings to all parents and students. We want to make you aware of 
an important change the state of Texas has made to Chapter 37 of the 
Texas Education Code regarding vapes.  Under House Bill 114, A 
student must be placed in District Alternative Education placement 
DAEP if the student: Uses, Sells, gives, or delivers to another person 
or even possess a part of an e-cigarette or vape device.  KISD has 
installed vape detectors at all high school campuses and we encourage 
you to speak with your student about this new law. Killeen ISD is a drug 
free zone and therefore any and all drug related charges are 
automatically enhanced.  
 


